Circular No. (8) for the year 2019

Dear/ Environmental Service Providers
handling Waste in the Emirate of Abu Dhabi.

Subject: Requiring Companies to abide and
avoid Recurrence of Violations

Greetings ,,,

Reference to the above-mentioned subject, and
based on the decision of the Executive Committee
decision number C/24 for the year 2009, Kindly be
informed that the mechanism requiring companies
not to repeat violations will be implemented as of
January 1%, 2020.

Hence, kindly refer to the mechanism that requires
companies to avoid recurring violations. The
mechanisms can be found on Tadweer website
following the link below:

www.tadweer.ae

Therefore, all concerned ESPs and WPs are
required to comply with the above-mentioned
instructions. Administrative penalties shall be

applied against violators.

For inquiries please contact us through e-mail:

info@cap-cwm.com

Thank you for your cooperation,

Tadweer *f
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Abu Dhabi Waste Management Center
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